
Dear girls, 


I would like to invite you to add your details to our Old Girls’ Association database.


To sign up, all you need to do is scan the QR code above to be taken to our website, or 
go www.strathearn.org/our_school/old_girls.php where you will find a link to our 
electronic sign up form. Please add your name, the year of your leaving and a contact 
email address. 


We may email you from time to time with information about events that may of interest 
to you.


I also encourage you to keep up to date with life at Strathearn by visiting our website, or 
by following us on our social media channels, Twitter and Instagram. 


Best wishes to you for the future.  


Yours faithfully, 


E Haire
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